
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Admissions Consultation – September 2021 Admission  

   

Dear Parent/Carer/Stakeholder,  

Nottingham University Academy of Science and Technology is consulting on its Admission 
Policy for September 2021.  The purpose of this consultation is so that we as a school, 
comply with the DfE School Admissions Code and consult with our local and wider 
community when there are proposed changes.   

The period of consultation begins on Friday 11th October 2019 and will close on Friday 22nd 
November 2019.   

The changes we propose to make are to the admissions year groups:   

• There will be no full year group admission to Year 10.  Admission to the academy will 
be at Year 7 and Year 12 only. 

Details can be found on the school website at: http://www.nuast.org   

Should you wish to respond to this consultation please write to:  

Mrs Natalie Astle, PA to Principal, NUAST, 93 Abbey Street, Dunkirk, Nottingham NG7 2PL.  

or email: nastle@nuast.org  

All responses will be considered prior to the Governing Body’s Determination of the 
Admission Criteria.  The final admissions arrangements will be published on the school’s 
website by 28th February 2020. 

Yours faithfully 

 

Mr Robert White 

Principal 

 
 
 


